Thursdeuy, March 14t

Lincoln School | Cost: $6.00/person

Thursday, March 14", Lincoln’s 5t graders will be hosting the annual
Hungry Minds Pasta Dinner. The event is open to the entire community,
encouraging us to come together for dinner at school while raising funds
for hunger relief. All the pasta, salad and bread offered are donated by
local restaurants and served by 5™ grade student and parent volunteers.

All proceeds from the pasta dinner will be allocated to hunger
relief charities researched and selected by the students.

RESERVE A SPOT & PAY ONLINE BY MARCH 12*

<<< Tickets will NOT be available at the door. >>>

Go to: https://tinyurl.com/LincolnPastaDinner

Seating times are: 5:00, 6:00 or 7:00 pm.

If you have questions, please contact:
Megan Puntillo at mgpuntillo@gmail.com
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